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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 178

From: Emma Taylor

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 11:32:48 AM

To Whom May Concern,
Re: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015

| oppose the move to remove the requirement for voters to provide ID before voting in
state and local government elections.

These days, providing ID is a part of life. A driver’s licence, rates notice, electricity bill or
some other identifying document is needed to open a bank account, withdraw money,
join a library, travel by plane, or post an overseas parcel.

Therefore this should apply to people going to vote. A vote is an important thing and
should be treated with such importance.

The QEC accepted a variety of different forms of ID at the last State Election including
the letter that the QEC sent out to every voter therefore the argument of it
disadvantages some people should not apply.

Kind regards,
Emma Taylor

6/133 Eyre St
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